
Attend our 2022 Launch webinar to get a 
preview of program updates! 
Learn about the program changes planned for 2022 at our annual Trade Ally launch webinar on 
December 9 at 8 a.m. Those who register and attend will receive a Dunkin' gift card in appreciation 
for your participation. Even if you cannot attend, a link to the recording will be sent to all trade allies 
that register. 
 
Register now for the webinar! 
 
 
 
 
 

Our program year end 
is approaching! 
Our program year ends on December 
31, 2021. Please submit your rebate 
applications within 90 days of 
installation or by January 31, 
2022, whichever comes first, to 
qualify for this years rebate. 
 
Projects installed or completed on or 
after January 1, 2022, will qualify for 
2022 rebates and should be submitted 
on our NEW 2022 applications. New 
applications will be posted on our 
website at the start of the new year.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://nicorgas.swoogo.com/tradeallylaunch2021


Make sure your 
Contractor Circle 
membership is set 
for the new year! 
If you are a Contractor Circle 
installing member (CCim), you will 
receive an email about your 2022 
status shortly. If you want to 
check your participation and 
membership status or have any 
questions, please contact Kristine 
Dwyer at 224.760.0946 
or krdwyer@southernco.com 
 
Not a Contractor Circle member yet? Installing and supplier trade allies can apply for Contractor 
Circle membership at any time. Click here to learn about eligibility requirements and to apply to 
become a member. 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Quality control verification is an important part of our 
program 

The Nicor Gas Energy Efficiency Program 
performs quality control verifications on all 
rebate applications to verify the equipment was 
installed, is operational and meets the eligibility 
requirements. The Nicor Gas team, or one of our 
Implementing Contractors, will contact 
customers directly for these efforts. Outside 
third-party evaluators may also contact 
customers for evaluation of the program. Please 
contact us if   you or your customers have 
questions. 
 

mailto:krdwyer@southernco.com
https://www.nicorgas.com/business/ways-to-save/trade-allies/contractor-circle/application-forms.html
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